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LLLC Updated In-person Gathering Information

Any interaction with the general public poses an elevated risk of being exposed to
COVID-19 or other respiratory illnesses. LLLC cannot guarantee that you or your
children will not be exposed to these viruses. You are welcome to wear a mask for
added protection. If you do not feel comfortable attending in-person, please join one
of the LLLC online meetings or use the “Ask a Leader” function on our website.

To minimize the risk to others, we ask that you stay home if you or your child is ill.

Many people at our meetings, including babies and toddlers, belong to vulnerable
populations. Therefore, we draw your attention to these Public Health Measures. LLLC
is committed to Following local and provincial (or territorial) guidelines for gatherings.
Leaders also abide by the guidelines of the meeting location.

To respect the privacy of all people in attendance, we will not discuss vaccination
status.
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http://www.lllc.ca/virtual-meetings-calendar
https://www.lllc.ca/get-help/ask-leader
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection/prevention-risks.html#p

